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 What have we been doing this week: Our School is 50 years old!!

	Literacy
We have been…
  writing our names, using the correct letter formation, from the letters we have been learning so far.
 learning the sounds; ff, ll, ss
· Learning the keywords –I, am, can, no, yes, mum, dad, the, to, go
· Writing labels and making plans of the classroom.
	Numeracy
We have been…
· Looking at 2d and 3d shapes.
· Finding 2d and 3d shapes around the class and then taking photographs, using the ipads, of the shapes we have found.


	Other areas
We have been…
· Looking at old photographs of the classroom and school, then finding where they are and how things have changed.
· Role playing school and using the small world figures to play school.
· Scooping out lettered ping pong balls from the water and making cvc words.
· Making furniture using the ‘lasy’ construction and then labelling it.
	What’s next?
To help us with PE day on a Monday morning, could you please put your child in a polo shirt, so that they can manage to fasten the buttons more easily.
Monday, 12th November, 2018, at 6pm Reading Workshop. Could you please inform the office if you are coming? It is an opportunity for you to find ideas and see some of the strategies we use in school, to help you support your child at home. Please see last week’s letter for more information. 
Thank you   Mrs Such & Miss Spearing



